
Project Update: August 2018 

In August 2018, we participated to the Rufford Small Grants conference (RSG) –“Wildlife 
Conservation Studies across The Caucasus Region”, Georgia, Kazbegi, which was 
organised by Ilia State University, Ecology Institute and Rufford Foundation.  

We had opportunity to share and discuss about our research with other Rufford Grant 
recipients, to obtain new ideas for our next activities and to make very important 
collaboration with the other conservationists. 


